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Issue 120, 2nd September 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

 

Work is currently going on at Gizo for the construction of Bethany road. This section of the road is always rough and 

muddy most times so vehicles find it hard to go up the steep road. Despite the bad weather experienced, work is pro-

gressing well.  

Noro - ISDT batch 37 

Noro ISDT training will conclude this afternoon. The participants are excited to 

graduate this afternoon. These participants will then be engage by the project in 

upcoming projects in Noro.  

Gizo-MSG Ablution Block  

The ablution block at MSG in Gizo is progressing very fast. In the coming 

weeks workers will work on plastering the concrete part and tiling on the 

floor.  

Gizo -Bethany Road concrete sealing underway 



News/ Announcements. 

1. A handover of good number of projects in Auki will be on 8th September 2022. Honiara team comprise of AusAID, World Bank and CAUSE officers will 

be attending the event. 

2. A courtesy meeting yesterday morning between Capt. Henry Kim, commander of the Pacific Partnership Mission to the Solomon Islands, and Mrs. Paul-
ine McNeil, Health Permanent Secretary highlighted the need for continued partnership and collaboration for better health care service for Solomon Is-

landers. 

3. Tina Hydro Project - Bore hole drilling for the Community Benefit Sharing Project (CBSP) water systems are now complete, with a further 3 water bores 
holes at Belaha near completion. A total of 18 holes have been drilled ready for the system construction which will benefit approximately 40 communities 

from Bahomea, Malatoha, Mataruka and Belaha.  

 

Folktale Training  

A one day folktail training was held today for identified youths who will take part 

in a short  pilot video for the project.  

A revalidation consultation was done this week at Namoliki heights at Vara Creek 

of Central Honiara for the possibility of footpath and Jacobs ladder in the commu-

nity. Site assessment will follow soon. 

Revalidation consultation at Namoliki  

Climate Resilient - Tanuli Road  

Work on the climate resilient road at Tanuli is progressing well. The con-

crete road runs from Kukum field up to the steep section.  

Drainage cleaning in Auki 

A group is currently cleaning up the drainage at Kunu in Auki. The drainage 

needs to be clean every time to keep the water running. Kunu is one of the 

community that benefited from the project. Next week their footpath towards 

the water source will be commission and handed over to them.  


